
August 13, 2021  

Ms. Christine E. Long 

Registrar, Ontario Energy Board 

P.O. Box 2319 

2300 Yonge Street, Suite 2700 

Toronto, ON  M4P 1E4 

 

Dear Ms. Long, 

 

Re: EB-2021-0106  

 Updating the CDM Guidelines for Electricity Distributors – Request for Comments  

 Intent to Participate 

   

On August 5, 2021, ENWIN Utilities Ltd. (“ENWIN”) received notice of a proceeding under 

Ontario Energy Board (“OEB”) File No.: EB-2021-0106 and a related OEB Staff discussion 

paper titled Updating the Conservation and Demand Management Guidelines for Electricity 

Distributors. 

 

As an electricity distributor, ENWIN has a substantial interest in the proposed updates to the 

Conservation and Demand Management Guidelines. Therefore, and further to the OEB’s notice 

dated August 5, 2021, ENWIN is hereby writing to indicate its intent to participate in the 

proceeding under OEB File No.: EB-2021-0106. ENWIN is not eligible for costs under the 

Ontario Energy Board Act, 1998 and will not be requesting same.  

 

ENWIN’s contact for this proceeding will be the undersigned. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

ENWIN Utilities Ltd. 

 

 

 

M. Claire Bebbington  

Director Regulatory Affairs 

ENWIN Utilities Ltd. 

P: (519) 251-7300 ext 886 

C: (519) 817-0971 

E: regulatory@enwin.com 

 

cc. Michael Parkes, Case Manager  

      Michael Millar, OEB Counsel 

 

 

mailto:regulatory@enwin.com

